
          

 

 

 

St. Paul’s Peel CofE Primary School 

DISCO TIME!!! 

We are holding Two Christmas Discos this week, 

Tuesday 10th of December 3.30 – 4.30pm 

This disco is for the Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 children only.        

 Thursday 12th of December 3.30-4.30pm 

This disco is for Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

children only. 

The cost for the disco is £1.00 which includes a free 

drink. There will also be a tuck shop where items are 

being sold. 

 

 


